
PELHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY
GCRD – PRIVATE TUTORING

Category: Optional

“Private Tutoring” for purposes of this policy is defined as supplemental instruction to a student
paid by someone other than the Pelham School District.

The District recognizes that private tutoring can be an effective method for families to help their
children and that Pelham School District staff are a talented pool of possible tutors. At the same
time, private tutoring does not take the place of extra help provided by teachers. Extra help is
considered part of the teacher’s and the District’s responsibility to the student.

Staff cannot tutor students while the students are enrolled in their class because this would create
a conflict for the staff member. Exceptions may be allowed at the discretion of the
Superintendent.

Private tutoring is considered a private business. Like all private businesses, private tutoring is
required to follow all appropriate guidelines to operate in the District. This includes use of
facilities if the tutoring services are provided at school.
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